
 
 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming speakers and 

participants from Portugal, the Netherlands, Austria, the Czech 

Republic, Belgium, Sweden, Ireland, Denmark, Finland, 

Estonia, Latvia, Lithuania  

... in total over 60 states and counting (see below). 

Last-minute online registrations possible! 

Just click here 

You can find the conference program here 

 

We are very pleased to welcome contributors and participants from all over the 

world  in Heidelberg from 5 to 8 March.  

Below you can see the graphical presentation of the European and worldwide 

distribution of all participants: 

 

http://www.heidelberg-conference2013.de/registration/?page=1&lng=en
http://www.heidelberg-conference2013.de/program.html


 

 

Thanks to the generous support of MAXIMUS, we would like to cordially invite you all to a 

dinner in the Royal Hall (Königssaal) of Heidelberg Castle on the evening of 07 March 

2013. 

 

 

 

As recipient of this regular newsletter, we will send you conformations about the 



 

conference results afterwards.  Our website www.heidelberg-conference2013.de will 

then provide a forum for the exchange of experiences and questions. Please forward 

this information to anybody who might be interested; we will be pleased to add them 

to our mailing list. 

 

http://www.heidelberg-conference2013.de/

